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Family Fun Nights 
This year due to COVID 19 and our schools red status, we sent 
home Family Fun Night Christmas Boxes instead of having our 
literacy night at the school. Our boxes consisted Christmas 
books, Christmas mad libs, gingerbread cookies to decorate, 
Christmas ornaments to decorate, pen the nose on the reindeer 
or snowman, and swiss miss.  We had a great response from the 
families posting on Facebook with the 
#TogiakMigrantChristmas.  Families really enjoyed the 
opportunity to have a family fun night from our creative boxes, 
regardless of COVID or our school’s red status.

Scholastic Book Orders 
Every migrant student got to order $100 worth of scholastic 
books before Christmas.  In January when the school opened 
back up the orders were sorted and the books were sent home to 
the migrant families.  One family posted on Facebook, “My kids 
feel like it’s Christmas again! They love their migrant books!” 

Migrant Education �1

MIGRANT CHRISTMAS 
Togiak Family Fun Night Christmas Boxes

Togiak Migrant 

Education 

Coordinators were 

busy little helpers 

making sure every 

migrant family got their 

own box of Christmas 

Literacy Fun!

Santa’s Helpers



#TogiakMigrantChristmas January 26, 2021

Migrant Education �2


